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Our Loughton Wombles teamed up on Saturday 27 October 

2024, the first group led by Mark Squire met outside Staples 

Road school and tackled the litter in the surrounding roads 

near to the forest.  The second group led by Stephen Murray 

cleared the housing greens around Rectory Lane Health 

Centre and Westall Road. 

 

An interesting article we read recently from the Keep 

Britain Tidy Charity was about boycotting Black Friday this 

November and join “Nothing New Month”.  This is a 

chance to reduce waste and make the most of what we 

have. It makes you stop and think about those Black 

Friday purchases, do you really need them? Could you 

make the most of what you have, reuse or even repair 

everyday items and in turn a chance to reduce waste. – 

worth a thought!! 

 

Our next litter pick will be on Saturday 23 November 2024. 

Meeting points to be advised nearer the time.  Please let 

us know of any hot spots you see which need the attention 

of the Loughton Wombles. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your great support making 

Loughton a cleaner greener place to live. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


